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From: Christine Carney <cccarney67@gmail.com>

Date: August 27, 2021 at 9:24:55 AM EDT

To: rzsembery@town.arlington.ma.us, ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us, KLau@town.arlington.ma.us, 
mtintoclis@town.arlington.ma.us, Jenny Raitt <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us>

Subject: 29 Mill Street Docket # 3662

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Arlington's email system. Do not click links 
or open attachments unless you recognize the REAL sender (whose email address in the From: line in "< 
>" brackets) and you know the content is safe.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Ms. Raitt & ARB Members,

My husband, John A. Carney, owns 25-27 Mill Street and he asked that I write to you to let you know that as 
an abutter to 29 Mill Street he has no objection to request for signage at 29 Mill Street.  

Thank you,

Christine Carney


